

Michael Tilson Thomas Music Director Sakurako Fisher President

Herbort Blomstedt Contector La meste Brest Assink Executive Director

July 26, 2016

Elizabeth Murray, Managing Director War Memorial Performing Arts Center 401 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Beth,

The San Francisco Symphony requests approval to change the paint color on a section of two walls in the Symphony Store during the refit that is to be completed by August 31, 2016.

Attached please find images that feature the current cream color of the store, and the requested light grey color. We feel that the new color will help accomplish the following:

- define the store space within the lobby area,
- provide a fresh and updated look to the SFS store, and
- compliment the current color palette throughout the Hall

sollo Vins

We believe the grey color selected is tasteful and supports the aesthetics of Davies Symphony Hall, while emphasizing a contemporary look to the store.

Please let me know if you have any questions, or if I can provide additional information. We appreciate your support in this matter.

Regards,

Jeannette Garbarini-Walters
Director of Retail Operations







AFTER



